Kindergarten & First Grade

June 2021



Please return all class reading books and homework folders before the end of term.

School reopens on 18th August 2021.

June Birthdays

Miss Julie 22nd Miss Chiara 29th

Important Dates:

June 9th: Class Picnic June 10th: Last day of term - Pyjama and movie day. Please pick your child up from the classroom.

Classroom News

We are reaching the end of the school year and have a busy last few days reviewing what we have learnt and writing the end of year assessments.

The First Grade children and their parents will be having their Graduation on Friday and we would like to wish them all the best in their new schools.

Finally we hope you have a wonderful holiday and look forward to seeing you in the new school year.



Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if I can help in any way.